
SILVER BELLS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL ,BEHNIWAL 

(MANSA-151505) 

   

 Dear Parents, 

                                  On account of Guru Nanak Dev ji’s Guru purab, School will remain closed on 

November  19th and 20th November also will be  a holiday after the sports meet . School will reopen 

 On  Monday ( 22-11-2021) 

 

                                                                                                                           Principal-  

                                                                                                                      


